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From:

Sent: Saturday, October 24, 2015 9:55 AM

To: DCBS FormAStandard INS * DCBS

Subject: Standard Insurance merger

I am writing for my husband and myself as Standard Annuity holders with the Co. 

We are totally against this merger and control of the company by a foreign company.  If this goes through we 

will be looking into switching our annuities to another company that is not a foreign co, 

Thank you 

Bob and Marge Gustafson 




